We have been greatly impressed by the depth and thoroughness of your work and
with your prompt replies to our questions. After the meeting with the Notaire, M
Sabot said that he, too, had a high regard for what you had done and that he would be
adapting your questionnaire to enable him to provide a better service.

Once again, many thanks for your good work,



